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Class 1

This week Class 1 have been introduced to new vocabulary in science (opaque, transparent and
translucent). They have been using these new words when describing objects properties.
In phonics, we have been learning new digraphs and the children have been proudly applying
them when reading. In English, we are beginning to make a class non-fiction book all about
Arctic Animals and we are enjoying finding out lots of interesting information to include in the
book.


